
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                    
                             Planning Board Public Hearing notice #2024-6  
                                                                      Background information 

 
Jay Shrock is wanting to rezone his property on S Broadacres Rd from Commercial to Industrial 
due to the types off business’s that are in that area already and for future business’s that may 
want to go in that fit into the industrial district settings and not a commercial retail style of 
settings.  This location is outside city limits but in our three-mile ETJ jurisdiction.    


